FCC YOUTH NEWSLETTER

May 3, 2023

Church 580 255 6116 email: john@fccduncan.com





THE NEWS

Summer time is on its way! Soon we will put away our books and our studies to have a little fun and some more sunshine. We are planning some good events this summer as part of First Christian Church Youth.

Who needs some time to go fishing? We will try that at the end of May. Who wants to go fly a kite and play in a backyard? We will do that in June! Who wants to spend time watchin a movie on our big screen tv? We will do that too. Attached to this newsletter is a calendar.

We need from you a commitment to be at these events whenever possible. Also we need a signed permission slip from your parent or guardian allowing you come along.



DOING GOOD.

On April 22, our church, your church, walked with the Safe Center to raise awareness against abuse. The Sunday school classes raised the money for T Shirts and our young people walked. It was a great first time. Next year will be even better.



